
From: Christel Goodwin <> 
Sent: 19 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Former Dairy Crest site 
 

Dear Sir, Madam, 
 
I would like to express my strong support in developing the former Dairy Crest site as 
suggested by the ATMOS project. Totnes is a special town and to develop a derelict site like 
this with community support as has happened sofar, would create a unique opportunity and 
also the diverse use of space Totnes needs so desperately. Also when successful it could 
lead to many more precedents in other communities and therefore needs all the support it 
could possibly receive. I do wish that we as a community could achieve this and that the 
money as the main driving force for development which is definitely pushing us in the wrong 
direction, can be left behind. The future deserves something much better and ATMOS could 
lead us there. I hope a wise decision is going to be made in favor of our community.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Christel Goodwin 


